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I want to say thank you 

Project Living Hope. 
Right now, I teach 

sports and Bible to 
children in my 

community. I work  
very hard to change 

my community because 
sport has the power to 

change Haiti. I am a 
Life Coach. I work for 

God. May God 
continue to protect 

you and give you 
strength. 

Coach Robenson Beauger 

F O O D  R E L I E F 

The nine churches of Camp 
Marie and 45 local farmers 
came together with PLH in a 
un i f ied e ffor t to he lp 
alleviate some of the food 
n e e d s w i t h i n t h e 
community. Your generous 
giving al lowed for the 
churches to provide 1,100 
families with food packages. 
T h e 4 5 f a r m e r s h a v e 
planted beans, tomatoes, 
potatoes, okra, and other 
vegetables and will be 
giving 50% of the harvest 
back to the community 
through the oversight of the 
local churches.

E M P LOY M E N T 

Through this effort, 120 individuals from the community 
were able to earn a much needed day's wage by working 
on the PLH land. This pay helped them purchase food and 
other essentials for their families during this difficult time. 
Each work day, individuals came together in unity, worked 
hard to accomplish a task, and walked away with the 
means to provide for others and the knowledge that they 
had done honest work. 

AT H L E T I C  CA M P S  F O R  K I D S 

Kids were happy to participate in six weeks of organized 
soccer and basketball training where they were able to play a 
game they love, practice new things, develop their skills, and 
learn from trained coaches. We hired three local soccer 
coaches and three young men who participated in our 
basketball coach training to organize these camps for the kids.

All the kids in 
Camp Marie are 
very clever, even  
if they are also 
talkative. They  
are very funny. 

Rival Asseil

“ 
E N G L I S H  CA M P  F O R  K I D S 


With school being canceled for several months, we saw a need to provide kids in the 
community with an opportunity to learn and participate in consistent activities. We hired 
three students from our English class to lead English kids camp for six weeks. Angelot, 
Rival, and Snyson did a great job providing the kids with a fun, positive learning 
environment. Together, the children learned about the alphabet, numbers, family, the 
calendar, and more.

“ We are happy for the great 
work you are doing in the 
community. We in the church 
are delighted to say thank you 
to everyone who is involved in 
this great project and for this 
beautiful help you gave us. 
We were very happy when we 
received this help, because 
the economic situation in the 
country is very difficult at this 
time. We did everything we 
needed to do, and each 
person was happy when they 
received the provisions. We 
ask that God bless you for the 
good work this project is 
doing in our area.  

Pastor Jean Ernest Gracia

This is the first job I’ve had like this. They pay you well.  
They give you food. It’s a good job. 

Fritz Jean Louis

“ “ 


